The Malling School Beech Road East Malling Kent ME19 6DH Tel: 01732 840995 Web: themallingschool.kent.sch.uk



















Headteacher: John Vennart BSc, PGCE

12th September 2025 EHa/SSn

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to provide an update on the homework your child will be expected to complete during their first term in Year 7 at The Malling School.

Which subjects will my child receive homework in?

During Term 1, Year 7 students will be assigned homework in English, Maths, and Science:

English: Homework will be provided in the form of a booklet, which will be sent home for students to complete.

Maths: Homework will be set on the online platform Sparx Maths.

Science: Students will be given a set of key questions and answers to learn over the course of the term, alongside additional tasks to complete on Sparx Science.

Over the coming week, teachers in each subject will guide students on how to complete their homework during lesson time.

How will we know what homework has been set and when it's due?

Homework details will be available to you through your MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) account, under the 'Homework' section. Students will also be able to monitor their assigned homework and due dates via the Bromcom Student Portal, which acts as a digital homework diary. The portal is designed to help students stay organised and plan when to complete each task.

When will my child get access to the Student Portal?

Year 7 students will be introduced to the Bromcom Student Portal during a Period 1 lesson next week. During this session, they will receive their login details and set their passwords. These details will then be shared with you.

















When will homework begin?

Homework will begin from the week commencing 22nd September. I will be in touch again before this date with further details on how students are expected to complete their homework and how you can support them at home. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact us at: yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs E Hanmore Associate Assistant Headteacher